
SANSKRITI SCHOOL VIRTUAL CAREER FAIR 

Dear Parents and Students, 

In our consistent effort towards providing the best learning opportunities for our students, we 
would like to invite you for our first ever - Virtual Career Fair.  

The details are as follows: 

Day- Saturday 
Date- October, 24, 2020 
Time - 9:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
Venue- Webex  
Audience - Grade IX-XII students & parents 

The fair will have Indian University Sessions as well as session on education in USA and UK. This 
Fair will provide an opportunity for students and parents to gain meaningful insight about 
undergraduate courses in India and Abroad. College Representatives will share information 
regarding admission process, courses offered, financial aid.  

We would appreciate it if you could confirm your presence by registering on the given link by 
19 October, 2020.  

Link to Register - https://forms.gle/GfV8rSchrngh68DJ6 

Please Note - The Career fair is exclusively for Sanskriti School Students. Students should 
register from their School Email ID and the parents can join in with their ward.  Details 
regarding the platform and agenda will be shared in due course of time.  

Looking forward to your participation! 

Best Regards

https://forms.gle/GfV8rSchrngh68DJ6

